January 30, 2018

<<_COMPANY_

>><<_STREET1_

>><<_STREET2_

>><<_CITY_>><<, _STATE_>><< _POSTAL_>>" \l 1033 \c 0 \e "" 
««AddressBlock»»

RE:      Quivira Road 151st to 159th (TH-0495)
Dear 
<<_AFTER_ ,>>" \l 1033 \e "Dear Sir or Madam," 
««GreetingLine»»
:
Please find enclosed a Testing and Inspection Services Proposal for the above referenced project.  The proposal enclosed indicates the general testing requirements and approximate quantities (for information only) of the various tests anticipated to be required for this project.  Selection for testing and inspection services will be based on qualifications, experience and availability.  Please provide this information for your firm for consideration.  We will be accepting written qualifications until 5:00 p.m., February 16, 2018.
We look forward to hearing from you in the very near future.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (913) 895-6028. 
Sincerely,
ERIC KEENAN
SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER
Enclosures

Email:
Kyle Dieckmann, PE, Supervisory Civil Engineer

Scott Hobson, Supervisory Construction Inspector

Randy Keefer, Construction Inspector I
